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From: Rossow, Mark K CIV USARMY NETCOM (US)
To: Anne Cortez; Whittington, William R CIV USAF AFSMO (US)
Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] coordination requested for Raytheon Missile Systems 0487-EX-CN-2017 (UNCLASSIFIED)
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:39:17 PM


CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED


Anne, Randy;


I have no issues with the use of 351 MHz and 362.25 MHz at the Raytheon facility with the identified radius.  My
coordination number for  0487-EX-CN-2017 is 17072701.


Thank You
Mark


Mark Rossow
Chief, DoD AFC AZ
Tel: (520) 538-6423
DSN: 879-6423
E-mail: mark.k.rossow.civ@mail.mil


-----Original Message-----
From: Anne Cortez [mailto:alc@conspecinternational.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 3:30 PM
To: Rossow, Mark K CIV USARMY NETCOM (US) <mark.k.rossow.civ@mail.mil>; Whittington, William R CIV
USAF AFSMO (US) <william.r.whittington4.civ@mail.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] coordination requested for Raytheon Missile Systems 0487-EX-CN-2017


All active links contained in this email were disabled. Please verify the identity of the sender, and confirm the
authenticity of all links contained within the message prior to copying and pasting the address to a Web browser.


________________________________


Hi Mark and Randy,


Raytheon Missile Systems has been testing its Coyote UAS in Florence, AZ under an FCC license for months now. 
Thanks to your good offices, Raytheon has been operating on 351 MHz and 362.25 MHz for the testing.  Raytheon
has some need to test as well at its lab in Tucson.  In June, we filed an application for that testing, 0487-EX-CN-
2017.  A copy of the exhibit is attached here to provide you with more background on the testing.


The FCC has asked us to coordinate this use with the MAG.  What additional information can I provide that will
help with the process?



mailto:alc@conspecinternational.com

mailto:william.r.whittington4.civ@mail.mil

mailto:alc@conspecinternational.com





Thank you both very much for your help through this process.


Best regards,


Anne


Anne E. Cortez, Esq.


Chief Operating Officer


Conspec Int'l


+1 520-344-8525 (office)


+1 520-360-0925 (cell)


alc@conspecinternational.com < Caution-mailto:alc@conspecinternational.com >


anne.linton.cortez (skype ID)


CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED
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